
Support SB2335  
 
I am writing today in support of SB2335. It makes so much sense to 
allow the landowner to recover the costs associated when the offer 
from a developer is less than what they are awarded, if they have to 
hire expert witnesses. If a private landowner challenges compensation, 
the associated fees would be subtracted from their judgement in the 
settlement. The landowner loses even if they win.  
 
Please consider a DO pass on this bill. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Steve Rupp 
District 28 
 


